
NatSIP North - Working Day 
10:15 - 16:00, Wednesday 4 December 2013 
Novotel Hotel, Fishergate, YORK.  YO10 4FD  

This event, about the current reforms and legislation in SEN and the Children and Families Bill, 
is for managers, members of support services, schools and colleges, agencies and  
organisations working together to secure better outcomes for children and young people with 
sensory impairment. 

We encourage colleagues from health and social care to join us as we explore the developments 
around the legislation supporting the Children and Families Bill.  

The day will include 

 An update from David Chater (DfE SEND Division) with news from the DfE about the progress 
of the Children and Families Bill and the draft Code of Practice  

 Brian Lamb will talk about the implications of the SEND reforms on outcomes for children and 
young people with sensory impairment and the professionals supporting them  

 Jamie McMahon (NDCS) will discuss the funding reforms with reference to SI provision  

 Lindsey Rousseau will introduce the workstreams of the NatSIP contract with DfE 2013—2015,  
supporting the SEND reforms, and the ways you can participate 

The workshops in the afternoon will be: 

 The Local Offer for SI schools and services (Brian Lamb)  

 Funding reforms (Jamie McMahon)  

 Strategies to support the curriculum for SI teaching and learning (Ros Kendrew)  

The cost for the day will be £60 per delegate, £30 per delegate for 
NatSIP-affiliated organisations 

An Agenda and Booking Form for the event will be available on the NatSIP 
website on 8th November 2013 
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NatSIP North is supported by the Seashell Trust.  See their website at: www.seashelltrust.org.uk 


